
Bready Jubilee Primary School June Newsletter 2022

Hard to believe it is approaching the end of June and I am writing the end

of the academic year newsletter! It's been a year, after the 2 before,

that has brought us slightly closer to normality and in this final term it

has been great to see lots of our traditional events return to school. I

would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy, safe and

hopefully sunny summer holiday! We look forward to welcoming you all,

along with our new families back to school on Thursday 1st September

2022!

Principal
Mr D Bogle

PTA Jubilee Summer Fair

What a fabulous evening we all had and despite the

rain, we had a really good turn out! Thanks to the

Friends of Bready who organised and helped us raise

over £700! We are already looking forward to next

year.

Sports Day

Brilliant to welcome back parents this year to cheer on

all the children in their events. Well done to Gribben

who took the title this year.

Music in June

Another event we enjoyed welcoming back to school

with parents treated to a lovely morning of music

performed by pupils from P2 through to P7. Thank you

to our music specialists who supported the children all

year in their weekly music lessons.

Designated teacher
for Child protection

Mr A Gregson

Deputy Designated
Teacher for Child

Protection

Mr D Bogle

Uniform: September 2022

Due to COVID 19, for the last 2 years we have operated a slightly more relaxed approach to

our uniform policy. However, come September we would like to ensure that all children

wear/bring the correct PE items each day

Available from Select Kidz 105 Spencer Road, Londonderry BT47 6AE.

BOYS

Grey trousers, white polo shirt, blue sweatshirt with school crest and black shoes only.

Grey shorts (Summer term & September only)

GIRLS

Grey skirt/pinafore, white polo shirt, blue sweatshirt with school crest or cardigan and black



shoes only

Blue gingham dress (Summer term & September only)

PE:

Plain white tshirt

Black plain tracksuit bottoms, shorts or leggings.

All children should come to school wearing their PE uniform on their allocated PE day-

this will be communicated to parents on our return to school.

We ask that all pupils, within the first week back, send in a bag with non mark PE shoes that

can remain in school throughout the school year.

Please name every item clearly, whether a daily essential such as sweatshirts, or things

which are needed occasionally, such as lunchboxes and hats. Name tapes can be ordered

from various places. We would also recommend writing the name onto the school label

with a laundry pen, in addition to a name tape, although this can fade.

Children in P1-4 are still required to bring their pupil book folders to school each day.

Also the children are advised to have wellie boots in school (P1-4 only)

Reports

This week your child will receive their end of year report and this report will have reported

specifically on Literacy, Numeracy, Thinking Skills & Personal Capabilities and ICT.

Within this report you will also receive notice of the class that your child will be placed into

for next academic year. With a school of composite classes it is never easy to decide on

where each child will be placed. Please be assured that every decision we take in this regard

is made with the best interest of the child at heart.

Reading

Summer is a time for relaxing, it will certainly be in the Bogle

household, however we do ask that parents throughout the

summer ensure that children remain on track with daily reading.

To support you in this Libraries NI will be running a Summer

Reading Challenge and more details will be available on their

website

https://www.librariesni.org.uk/

https://www.librariesni.org.uk/


Stationery- September 2022

Upon return to school in September, we ask each child to have a named pencil case with the

following items:

- 3 pencils

- Rubber

- Glue stick

- Set of colouring pencils

Where possible, we ask that each item is clearly named.

Dates for the Diary

Thursday 1st September 2022 School reopens for all pupils (P1 phased start

begins)

Monday 31st October- Friday

4th November 2022

School Closed- Halloween Half Term

Thursday 22nd December 2022 School Closes at 12pm for Christmas holidays

Wednesday 4th January 2022 School Reopens for Term 2


